
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We would just like to take this opportunity to remind you that Thursday 4th July will be our Sports Day for all 
pupils at KS2. To celebrate the 2024 Olympics in Paris, this year’s Sports Day will have a theme of the “Mini 
Olympics”, where children will compete in a carousel of sporting activities. 

The events are scheduled to take place as follows:  
3A, 4A, 5A and 6A          09:15 - 10:30    KS2 field  
3G, 4G, 5G and 6G         10:45 – 12:00    KS2 field  

As we are unable to plan for all weather eventualities could we please ask you to ensure that your child has sun 
screen applied before they come to school and has a hat in case of hot weather. Your child should also have their 
water bottle with them.  All pupils will be required to be in school P.E. kit, including appropriate outdoor 
footwear, but may wear their red PE hoodie or red school jumper if the weather is cold.  Please can we remind 
you that all hair must be tied back and earrings removed.  

In the case of extreme weather, a decision will be made the day before as to the postponement of the event. I’m 
sure you will all appreciate that this is a difficult decision, however it is made with safeguarding as our main 
priority.  

This year, in line with safeguarding procedures, all parents will be required to wear a visitor sticker at all times. 
Can we ask that all parents do not enter the school building unless accompanied by a member of staff. The main 
gate will be opened 10 minutes before each event begins for parents to arrive and will be manned for the 
duration of the event. This will be the only entry and exit point (not the school office). For the A classes, please 
allow us to get the children into the school building safely, before you enter the playground.  

As always you are more than welcome to come along and support your children.  Could we please take this 
opportunity to remind you that dogs are not permitted anywhere within school grounds with the exception of 
guide dogs. We hope to see you then for what should be another great event and I’m sure you will join us all in 
praying for good weather. 

Yours Sincerely, 
Mrs Walsh, Mr O’Shea and Mr Bade 

Sports Coordinators  

 

 

 


